
 
 

LENTEN RICE BOWL LUNCH 
 

Wednesday, April 9, 2025 
 

 
 

In solidarity with hungry children around the world, St. Ferdinand School students will have a 
Rice Bowl (+ juice box) lunch NEXT Wednesday. 

 
During all lunch periods that day, students will pray for the hungry, watch a Catholic Relief 

Services video on Operation Rice Bowl, and hopefully, develop a bit more empathy for those 
who only have one meal of rice to eat per day. 

Perhaps they will even be inspired to put more change in their “rice bowls for the poor” this 
Lenten season. 

 

 
 

We thank you for your cooperation in not packing an additional lunch that day.  


